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She’s pointing a bird out to 
us that she saw flying by.  

This was taken at Ross 
Mills Church, they have a 
small playground that is 
just perfect for the little 
ones to enjoy the outside. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Vacation Bible School at 
Ross Mills Church of God is 
August 5-9, 2019! Put it on 
your calendar!! 

District of Ross Mills 

Ross Mills Newsletter 
June 2019 

Contact Emory ~ 338-5792 or email us at rossmillsnewsletter@gmail.com
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Ross Grange News 

Ross Grange members hosted 4-H 
families to a buffet meal at their 
May 13 meeting.   Winners of the 
4-H meat animal essay contest 
read their writings -  Erma 
Wolcott, Senior Hog and Tesika 
Kilmer, Goat.  Not available were 
Kamryn Harper, Junior Hog and 
Hanna Cross, Sheep.  Their 
essays were read by Betty 
Wakefield, lecturer.  Each 
received a $50.00 check and 
certificate from Ross Grange.  
The Meat Animal Sale will be at 
the Chautauqua County Fair July 
19 where the 4-H members invite 
the public to attend and bid on 
their animals. 

This is the only Ross Grange 
meeting in May due to the 
Memorial Day Holiday.  The next 
meeting will be at the Falcon’s 
Nest Banquet Hall June 10 with a 
tureen dinner at 6 PM.  The 
Grange Memorial program will be 
observed. 
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The above article was taken from The 
Golden Book Encyclopedia. Book 16; 1960. 
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